March 29, 2021

Fast Coast Chapter, Tuskegee Airmen Incorporated
PO Box 8541, Joint Base Anacostia/Bolling
Washington, DC 20032-8541

Atten: Mr, Philip Benjamin
Dear Scholarship Committee:

I'am a freshman student at Embry-Riddle Acronautical University. Daytona Beach.
Florida pursuing a career degree in Aerospace/Aviation and Occupational Safety. Throughout
my freshman year as a college student, [ have had the ability and opportunity to communicate.
meet and leamn with people, students of other nations and states, creating a priceless experience

inherently valuable to my future work setting and goals,

I would like to express my gratitude for giving me the opportunily to re-apply and for
taking your time Lo revise my application for the 2021 East Coast Chapter Tuskegee Airmen
scholarship. This scholarship represents the value of my educational pursues and the potential to
positively influence our community. I am very grateful. honored and privileged for this financial
assistance because it implies that the scholarship committee believes in the power I possess as an
individual and as an agent of change. Thank you for giving the students the opportunity to pursue

their degree with confidence and support! This scholarship is a blessing for numerous students!

Pleasc do not hesitate 1o let me know if the committee has any further questions. | would

gladly provide more information if nceded.

Very Respectfully,

Fownands Teue Aoila

Fernando R. Avila

Embry-Riddle Acronautical University
Undergraduate Student

(301)-041 4832

fernando.avilal 830@gmail.com




